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Mr David Gibson

Team Leader, Social Infrastructure Assessments
Department of Planning and Environment

PO Box 39

SYDNEY NSW 2001

Dear Mr Gibson
Arthur Philip High School and Parramatta Public School, Parramafta (SSD 7237)

| refer to your letter received 16 May 2016 by the Office of Environment and Heritage (OEH) seeking
comments on the proposed Arthur Philip High School and Parramatta Public School, Parramatta
(8SD 7237).

OEH has reviewed the Integrated Aboriginal Cultural Heritage and Archaeological Assessment |
Report (April 2016) prepared by GML Heritage and supports the recommendations at Section 7.2 of

the report.

If you have any queries regarding this advice please contact me on 9995 6868.
Yours sincerely
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MARNIE STEWART
A/Senior Team Leader Planning
Greater Sydney Region

PO Box 644 Parramatta NSW 2124
Level 6, 10 Valentine Ave Parramatta NSW 2150
Tel: (02) 9995 5000  Fax: (02) 9995 6900
ABN 30 841 387 271
www.environment.nsw.gov.au




